
Christian Women’s Minutes 
June 3, 2018 

 
 
Secretary and Treasure’s Reports were read and accepted. 
 
No one was present from either Religious Ed or Parish Life to report on activities. 
 
Old Business:   
 
New Groups are working out.  It was suggested that Anita would order the food for the 
funerals.  At times it is crucial the food, especially the meat, get ordered.  Many of our group 
leaders are at work when she gets the call and time is of the essences to make sure food has 
been ordered.    
 
Parish Dinner went well serving 106, even in the nasty weather.  We would like more 
parishioners attending, everyone can attend.  Everyone seems to enjoy the event so please 
consider next year’s event.   
 
New Business: 
 
It has been brought to our attention the Parish Breakfast is falling short of numbers.  Much 
work is put into this event, which does not seem to be a problem, it is the length of time spent 
at the church with not that many people coming during the serving time (8:30 to 12:00).  It has 
been suggested that we do not advertise and have this as a parish event.  We would not 
advertise and start serving after Mass and that would be it.  We would still be gathering as a 
parish unit to socialize and we could either have a free will offering or a set price for the 
breakfast.  We would be preparing for less people and shorter length of time spent preparing 
and cleaning up after.  But still have the social aspect.   
 
It has been suggested that we serve coffee and rolls following Mass during the summer months, 
June, July, August and September having each of the Group take a month.  We will start with 
Group 3 serving during June.   Which will be June 24th after the 8:00 A.M. Mass. 
 
DCCW Fun Food and Fund Day is scheduled for June 14th at St Louis Catholic Church with St 
Nicholas serving coffee and rolls.  Again, anyone wishing to attend contact either Judi or Anita. 
 
 
 

  


